

Ref: ISB/CR/10 /22

CIRCULAR- 10

Date: 19.04.2022

Update on Transport Arrangements

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

Please be reminded that the school is working on providing transport facilities to the students at the earliest, with the necessary approvals from the concerned authorities. Till the school restores the transport operations with necessary permissions, parents may arrange the transport for their wards on their own responsibility. Also note that the school has not associated with any of the transport service providers other than our current authorized service provider (The National Transport Establishment).

Best regards,

V.R. Palaniswamy

Principal

